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 VILLAGE NEWS 

         jANUARY 2022 
 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 

   HAPPY HOUR!   

Friday Jan. 7, 2022 5:15 p.m.-6:45 p.m. 
 

Come join us in the Clubhouse for a VERY Happy 
Hour to welcome in the NEW YEAR! Please bring 
your own favorite beverage and a snack to share 
with the other attendees.  
********************************************************** 

Sunday Jan. 16, 2022 4:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. 

 
We will have our first “HAPPY BIRTHDAY!” 
celebration in the Clubhouse. Anyone with a 
birthday in January please contact Joy Grubb by 
no later than Jan. 7, 2022 at (727) 460-2745 to 
confirm your attendance.    

http://mamaslegacycookbooks.com/gingerbread-cookies/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


                                                                       

JANUARY 2022 CLUBHOUSE MEETINGS 

 

CONDO I            NO MEETING IN JAN.  

     

    CONDO II               BOARD MEETING              10:30 A.M.                        JAN.17       

 

    CONDO III              BOARD MEETING             4:00 P.M.                        JAN. 19, 2022 

  
PATIO HOMES              ANNUAL MEETING              10:00 A.M.                          JAN. 18, 2022 

RECREATIONAL 

ASSN.                               BOARD MEETING               2:00 P.M.                            JAN. 24, 2022 

 
SOCIAL COMMITTEE      MEETING                             4:00 P.M.                            JAN. 9, 2022 

 

VOG RECREATIONAL ASSOCIATION NOTES 
Don’t forget our regularly scheduled activities: SHUFFLEBOARD—Fridays at 10:00 a.m. Leader:  

Paul Nystrom (727) 784-4733; BINGO! —Mondays at 6:30 p.m.; CORN HOLE GAMES—

Tuesdays 10:00 a.m.  Leader:  Christy Manganiello (352) 201-1864; GOLF TEAM—Call John 

Stover— (517) 227-2615; INDOOR EXERCISE CLASSES—Mon., Wed., Fri., 9:00-10:00 a.m.   LINE 

DANCING--Mondays 1:00-1:50 p.m. And check the monthly calendar for CARD GAMES, 

DOMINOS, AND MAHJONG that are offered every week.  Newcomers are always welcome!  
 

Editor’s Note:  All submissions of articles or updates for Village News must be submitted via 

email by the 3rd Wednesday of the month to chriscarlee@gmail.com. 

 THANK YOU!    
 
A very big THANK YOU goes out to all the special 
elves who came out to help decorate the Clubhouse 
for the Holidays.  It looked fantastic!  

       



 

MORE SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS! 
                                                                          

SUPER BOWL CHALLENGE! 

Starting Saturday 01/22/2022 and continuing each subsequent 
Saturday (01/29/2022, 02/05/22, and 02/12/2022) from 10:00-
11:30 a.m. you may purchase squares/chances to win at the end of 
each quarter of the game. Each square/chance will cost $5.00.  

Remember to SAVE THE DATE SUNDAY 02/13/2022 for the 
next Super Bowl Game! Payment of $7.00 per person for pizza, 

wings, and other food must be made in advance on one of the 4 dates 
listed above.  Please contact Paul Nystrom at (727) 784-4733 for 

additional information.  
******************************************************************* 

PATIO HOMES BOARD UPDATES/REMINDERS 

Our January 18, 2022 meeting will be our Annual Membership Meeting at 10:00 

a.m. with an Organizational Meeting followed by a Board of Directors Meeting.  

We have 3 openings for Board Members.  Patio Home owners will receive a letter 

with a form to complete if you wish to become a Board Member.    

****************************************************************************************************  

VOG CONDO III UPDATES/REMINDERS  
(PER “DOCUMENTS” TAB ON WEBSITE--VILLAGEONTHEGREEN3.COM) 

 
Any changes impacting the outside of your condo unit need prior approval from 

the Board of Directors. This includes changes such as new windows, new doors, 

and any changes to screened porches or porch enclosures. The condo unit 

owner must submit to the VOG III President a copy of the proposed renovation 

contract and a diagram or picture of the windows/doors being installed so that 

specific items can be verified (bronze color, slider type windows, etc.) These 

documents may be delivered to the Board President in person, mailed, or sent 

electronically. Requests will be reviewed as soon as possible, and the owner will 

be notified of the review determination. General Rules for Owners:  

 

• No changes to landscape or grounds  

• No plants, shrubs or trees may be planted or removed  

• No patios or patio slabs may be built  

• No changes in paint color of doors, window frames or buildings   


